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From: KenJenkins@hcsw.nf.ca

Sent: Tuesday, October 11.20058:47 AM

To: hspark@heallhweSl.nl.ca

Ce: pneil@he-a1thwest:nt:"ca;1hollo"@hea.l1hw
e5tnf:c~a----------------------

Subject: FW: Communique regarding ERIPR Testing

Importance: High

Pis print the allachmen110r the ER/PA file and forward a copy 1 II docs in the region. lox.

Ken
-----Originat Message-----

From: Dianne Smith (mailto:Dianne.Smith@easternhealth.ca]

sent: Friday, OCtober 07,20055:26 PM

To: mjong@hvgb.net; kjenki@healthwe5t.nf.ca; lalteen@cwhc.nf.ca

Subject: Communique regarding ER/PR Testing

Importance: High

Please see atlached communique hom Dr. Paul Gardiner, Medical Director, Dr. H. Bliss Murphy Cancer

Centre, regarding the ERIPR testing issue.

We ask that you ensure surgeons in your area who perform breast surgery receive a copy of this communique.

t... Dianne Smith, CPS
Executive Assistant, COO Cancer, Child.!'vVomen's Health, Rehab Care

Eastern Health
Room 1345. Level I
Health Sciences Centre
51. John's, NL A1B 3V6
Tel.: 709-777-1318
Fax: 709·777-1347
E-mail: dianne.smith@easternheallh.ca

The ]nformation comained in this transmission and any anachments may contain privileged and

confidential information
and may be legally privileged. 11 is imendcd only for the use of the person (s) named above. If you are

not the intended
recipient. you are advised that any review, dissemination. distribution or duplication is strictly

prohibited.
Views or opinions expressed in this e-mail message are those of the author only.

CIHRT Exhibit P-2244        Page 1




